
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/10/2014 9:52:42 AM
Subject: FW: Request for Delegation

Attachments: Delegation of Authority- Remote Data Center.pdf

Christian,
Please take a look at this and let me know your thoughts since this appears to be for HHS.
 
Marcia
 
From: Singleton, Delbert 

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 3:11 PM

To: Adams, Marcia

Cc: Koch, Paul

Subject: FW: Request for Delegation
 
This the item I was telling you about this morning.
 
From: Spicer, Mike 

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 9:24 AM

To: Hall, Norma; Singleton, Delbert; Shealy, Voight

Subject: FW: Request for Delegation
 
I am requesting your thoughts, input, and insight with regards to the attached request from Clemson University for 
delegation of authority to conduct a Request for Proposals for a back-up data center to support the Medicaid 
Information System Clemson hosts for SCDHHS.
 
 
 
From: Michael Nebesky [mailto:MNEBESK@clemson.edu] 

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 10:58 AM

To: Spicer, Mike

Subject: Request for Delegation
 
Mr. Spicer

Attached is a request for delegation of authority for Clemson to solicit and award this contract on our own.  When we 
spoke a few weeks ago, we were thinking it would be a sole source for a 7 year contract; some things have changed 
and I don’t believe it is a sole source so we plan to do an RFP for a five year contract.  Timing is very tight and critical 
with DHHS and CMS as hopefully the attached letter explains.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I appreciate your consideration.
 
 
Mike Nebesky, CPPO
Procurement Director

Clemson University

108 Perimeter Rd.

Clemson, SC 29634-5321
Phone (864) 656-2067
E-mail  mnebesk@clemson.edu
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